From:
To:
A303 Stonehenge

Subject: comments regarding the Stonehenge tunnel

Date: 26 September 2022 13:43:55

Dear Ms Trevelyan,

Please be open to routing the A303 away from Stonehenge, and further to the south of the World Heritage Site. The plan as it stands is expensive and benighted, and easily could be modified so that pressure to build roads can be satisfied — at a savings of money and without irrevocable damage to one of the Earth's most recognised structures.

I can assure you that England's reputation for any sort of global leadership already has been seriously eroded by government actions for the past decade. Allowing this project to go ahead — in contempt of UNESCO's views and the views of hundreds of thousands of private individuals world-wide — will damage it only further.

Yours truly, Janet Stiles Tyson